
Reminder for the Trade 

The Residential Properties (First-hand Sales) Ordinance (the Ordinance) 

has come into full implementation for almost three months.  The Sales 

of First-hand Residential Properties Authority (SRPA) wishes to remind 

vendors who have made available sales brochure that a sales brochure 

made available for the purpose of section 25 of the Ordinance has to be 

printed, or examined under section 17(1) of the Ordinance, within the 

previous 3 months.  Please refer to the “Practice Note on Sales 

Brochure” (Practice Note No. PN01/13) issued by the SRPA on 

5 April 2013 for details. 
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